
 UMP Preferred Drug List Changes 
 (applies to UMP Classic, UMP CDHP, and UMP Plus) 
   

Created: 12/28/2017 

Below is a list of anticipated changes to medications on the UMP Preferred Drug List (PDL). The list below does not contain every 

anticipated change to the UMP PDL. It only contains changes that may negatively impact members, such as increasing a drug’s cost 

or limiting the amount of medication available per refill. We have made every effort to include every anticipated change that may 

negatively affect members in the list below. However, events such as the release of new generic drugs could result in more changes to 

the UMP PDL. Visit www.hca.wa.gov/ump/find-drugs to find a link to the UMP PDL for the most up-to-date information. 

The list of anticipated changes applies to members enrolled in UMP Classic, UMP CDHP, and UMP Plus. Tier changes are not 

applicable to UMP CDHP. UMP CDHP members pay 15% coinsurance for all drugs not considered preventive at network pharmacies 

after meeting their deductible, including the drugs listed below. 

For questions, please contact Washington State Rx Customer Service at 1-888-361-1611 (TRS:711). 

 

Drug name Current status Effective - 2/1/2018 

Tier changes   

Ximino Tier 3 Excluded 

Ella PV (Preventative) Tier 3 

 
 


